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SCRCOG Regional Purchasing Consortium 
RFQ 21-01: On-Call Engineering Services 
Addenda #2 
Dated: April 12, 2021 
 

The due date for this RFQ has been changed to April 30, 2021. The time will remain the same at 12:00 p.m. 
 
Due to COVID, will you be relaxing the hardcopy submittal requirement to an online or email submittal ONLY, or 
are nine (9) hardcopies still required? 

Responses to this RFQ can be submitted in either a digital or hardcopy format. 

 Digital submitted responses must be emailed to purchasing@scrcog.org. 

 Hardcopy responses must be mailed or dropped off to the SCRCOG Office at 127 Washington 
Avenue, 4th Floor West, North Haven, CT. If a firm is submitting a hardcopy response, nine (9) 
copies must still be provided.  

 
Is the prime consultant required to submit copies of ALL KEY personnel licenses, or is SCRCOG only requiring us 
to submit copies of Connecticut Professional Engineering (PE) licenses at this time? 

SCRCOG is only requesting CT PE licenses at this time. 
 
Section 1.1 of the referenced RFQ specifies that “work performed under this contract shall be under the 
direction of professional engineers and/or architects licensed by the State of Connecticut.”  Is such oversight 
required if the professional services being provided do not require PE or Architect certification, assuming that 
the project is being overseen by an individual possessing other applicable State licensure (e.g., LEP or Licensed 
Asbestos Project Designer)? 

Correct. If a firm is submitting for hazardous material work, an engineering license is not required. 
 
Is page 8 is missing from the RFQ? I was looking for section 4.2 which is referenced in 3.3 Staffing plan but there 
isn’t a section 4.2.  

The section referenced in 3.3 Staffing Plan should be labeled 3.2, not 4.2. There is no page missing 
from the RFQ. Our apologies for the error. 

 
Please expand and clarify scope related to “Groundwater Protection.” 

This refers to the area near wells for public water supply. 
 
Are responses allowed to include sub-consultants with specialized expertise? 

While responses may include sub-consultants with expertise, we are encouraging all firms to apply to 
this RFQ ssdirectly. 
 

Andy Cirioli 
Municipal Services Manager / Regional Planner 
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